VILLAGES OF HURRICANE CREEK HOA

Announcement

Meet Your New Management Team!

Hello Villages of Hurricane Creek Neighbors,

We're excited to introduce your new management team:

- **Donna Mascaro**, Community Manager Your main contact for HOA operations, board updates, and vendor coordination.
- **Bret Hennington**, Administrative Assistant Here to assist with homeowner questions, requests, and community communications.

What This Means for You:

- You'll continue receiving updates, notices, and meeting information as usual.
- Please direct all questions, maintenance requests, and concerns to Donna or Bret for prompt assistance.
- Our priority is a smooth transition with no disruption to the services you rely on.

Contact Information:

- **Donna Mascaro** <u>donna@essexhoa.com</u>
- Bret Hennington bret@essexhoa.com

We look forward to working with the Board and residents to maintain and enhance the quality of life at Villages of Hurricane Creek. If you have concerns, suggestions, or ideas, please share them with us through the <u>Villages of Hurricane Creek HOA, Homeowners Association, City of Anna, Texas, Contact Us</u>

Best Regards,

Essex Association Management, L.P., Managing Agent